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OHS Families and the Class of 2020 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will SEE you for your  
OHS Graduation Ceremony 
July 18, 2020 - 7:00pm 

At Bishop Verot High School, gymnasium or outdoor stadium 
(dependent upon CDC guidelines) 

 
 

❖ A maximum of four (4) Tickets will be distributed per family after the 

student completes graduation practice. There will be no charge for 

tickets. (Limits dependent upon CDC guidelines at the time of the ceremony, it 

could be fewer.) 

 

❖ Graduation practice will be held the morning of July 16, 2020 at Oasis 

High School. Small groups of students will be assigned specific 

practice times, students are required to attend practice to be eligible 

to participate in graduation ceremonies.  

 

❖ Please stay tuned to our website for additional details as we get 

closer to July 16th practice and the July 18th ceremony. 

 

❖ If you are unable to attend on July 18th, please email 

tim.loughren@capecharterschools.org 

 

❖ Everyone attending the event will be required to observe CDC 

protocols. 
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